
Friday Fun Day continues where students
from PHS athletics and activities come to
greet our youngest learners and get them
energized to start their day!

The PPS Book Character Parade was an
adorable hit as students dressed up as a
character from a book and while carrying
said book, paraded around the school.
Check out the Facebook live feed if you
missed it!

PPS had a “LET’S GLOW” party to celebrate
all of their classroom and attendance
accomplishments for the first quarter.
Students got to take a break and dance
with glow sticks and blacklight fun.

Both PPS and PES had great turnouts for
Parent/Teacher Conferences. If you were
unable to meet with your student’s teacher,
please reach out via email, phone, or
ParentSquare.

The VA Living Museum came to PES and
shared with 4th graders all about
creatures in our area. Much thanks to our
PTO for their support in this program!

PES held their annual Veterans Breakfast
with students and their beloved Veterans.
The event even had performances by the
PHS Brass Band and Vocal Ensemble!

8th graders partook in a worthwhile civics
project where students were assigned various
political candidates to research, present on,
campaign for (complete with handmade
buttons!), and then vote within class. 

8th grade is getting excited for their field trip
to Washington D.C. on November 25th to see
monuments and memorials.

PMS is proud to announce that they have 23
delegates selected for the District VIII Chorus
which will perform at CNU on December 15th. 

SCA is up and running at PMS with student
officers and homeroom representatives.

Congratulations to the November Golden Bulls
of the Month: Madden Forrest (6th), Hailey
Rauch (7th), and JJ Bryant (8th)!

New Horizons will be holding their Open Houses
for PHS students to check out programs and
opportunities. Applications are open so see
your counselor or ParentSquare for details.

Congrats to the PHS Band for receiving a
Superior Rating in their state assessment! 

Athletics Update! PHS Field Hockey was
Regional Runner-Up while Volleyball continues
on for Regional Finals tomorrow. Football has
had a strong regular season and will be
hosting the regional quarterfinals on Friday.
Cross Country boys are regional champs as
well as Competition Cheer! A huge shoutout
for Ivey Lucas for player of the year for BRD!
We are so proud of all of our athletes!
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The last week of October was Bus
Safety Week and we wanted to
take one more opportunity to
thank our bus drivers and aides.
They continually go above and
beyond every day! These staff
members are the start and end to
our many of our students’ days
and we are thankful for such an
amazing team!

The Cell Phone-Free Education
committee continues to work on
adopting policies and procedures
to align with the Governor’s
Executive Order 33. The committee
consists of students, parents, staff,
and administrators. Find out more
information on our website and
utilize Let’s Talk to share your input!

We thank everyone for completing
the Federal Impact Aid Survey to
help our division procure federal
funds. If you have yet to complete
the survey, please check within
ParentSquare and/or call your
student’s school. Thank you for
your support.

Senior Parents and Students -
Don’t forget stay up to date with
announcements and opportunities
through ParentSquare & Canvas.


